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This Christmas, we invite you to be part of something truly
powerful and joyful. We want you to be part of Allowah as
we do something special.

We are meeting a real need and filling a gap in services and
financial support for a vital part of our community. More
importantly, we’re showing families of children and young
adults with complex disabilities that they are seen, loved,
and valued. Every smile, every moment, and every
milestone at Allowah is possible through the support of
people like you.

Allowah is a place where children and young adults with
complex needs thrive with specialised nursing care and
support. Your partnership this year has been incredible and
brought us close to our $1.2 million goal. As we approach
the year’s end, we ask for your help in raising the remaining
$450,000.

Would you consider making a gift this Christmas, so
these remarkable kids and young adults know they are
not alone? Your support provides vital clinical care, respite,
school holiday programs, and, for some, a forever home—
services many families couldn’t access alone. Each donation
ensures these young lives never fall through the cracks and
the kids don’t miss out on opportunities, fun, and friends.

Thank you for making joy possible. 

Give JOY this Christmas Merry Christmas
from all of us at

Allowah!

Scan here to see
our appeal page

"I don't think we'd be
where we are today,
without this place. 
The level of care that
Sophie receives here 
at Allowah is 
next-level. 
It's saved 
our lives, 
honestly."

- Rebecca, 
Sophie's mum



Your donation makes a world
of difference in the lives of
children and young adults

with complex disabilities and
healthcare needs.
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Follow us on socials!
- We promise it'll make you smile!


